
 
 

May 3, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Hatfield Township in Fiscal Year 2025. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Hatfield Township Municipal Authority, located at 3200 Advance 

Lane, Colmar, PA, 18915. 

 

The funding would be used to acquire a medium voltage Diesel Rotary Uninterruptable 

Power Supply (DRUPS). The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will 

ensure uninterrupted power supply at the township’s wastewater treatment plant facility in 

the event of a natural disaster or other emergency.   

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian K. Fitzpatrick 

Member of Congress 


